
I would be a good puppet parent because:
________________________________________________
________________________________________________
________________________________________________
________________________________________________
________________________________________________
________________________________________________
________________________________________________

Adopt - A- Puppet

Application Form

This application is for puppet (Name of puppet)

We are rehoming our retired puppets. Would you like to
adopt one? They’ve  been to the groomers and are ready 
to live with you!

Complete the application and turn it in at the front desk.
Submit up to three applications. 

Your Name (First and Last)

Your Contact Information (Email or Phone Number)

For questions, contact askusSPL@sherwoodoregon.gov  or 503 625-6688

Applications are due February 3, 2024. 
Puppet parents will be notified by February 14, 2024.

January 3 - February 3, 2024


